
A Message of Condolence for Principal Sheila M STEAD 

 

It is with deep sadness and regret that we announce the passing of Ms Sheila M 

STEAD, the 4th Principal at Tsuen Wan Government Secondary School from 1970 to 

1980. Ms STEAD passed away peacefully at a nursing home in Newcastle, England 

on 16th July, 2017. 

 

On behalf of the School Management Committee, the Principal, Staff and 

Students, we would like to offer our deepest and most heartfelt condolences to her 

family and friends. 

 

 


